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The History Commission Meeting was called to order at 1:30 P.M. Members present: Bev Daws, Jerry Siefried, Roberta Hamdorf, Dick Larson, and Clarence Sampson. Don Gabel and Edith Wheeler were absent.
Bev Daws moved the approval of the agenda, second by Clarence Sampson. Motion carried. 

Dick Larson moved the approval of the April 12, 2010 History Commission meeting minutes, second by Roberta Hamdorf. Motion carried. 

Hiawatha 60th Birthday-May 16, 2010 Open House and June 19, 2010 Hog Wild Day Parade
The History Committee decided it would be a good idea to write thank-you cards to Linda Bendixen, City Council members and Hy-Vee for their efforts in making the 60th Birthday Open House such a success.  City Clerk, Kim Downs will be writing the thank-you cards.  
Combine and Publish Developed Time Line and Historical Material
The American Legion purchased a building in the area of Robins Road to Timberline Road.  More information will be obtained on this by the History Committee.

The History Committee felt that information needed to be gathered from Hiawatha Fire Department and Police Department for history purposes.

Dick Larson moved that the History Committee will hold interview sessions with the Hiawatha Police Department and Fire Department to gather historical information within the next 12 months, second by Bev Daws. Motion Carried.
Oral History-Update
A sub-committee will put together a display featuring the 1950’s decade for display in the lobby area of City Hall.  The sub-committee will get together on August 16, 2010 at 1:30 P.M. to coordinate the layout for the display.
The History Committee members will contact Joe and Annette Moore, Harold Higgins and Richard Djerks to schedule their oral histories. Edith Wheeler has completed an oral history with Joyce Websters.  As in the past, Metro Studios will be contacted to complete the oral histories.

The Committee looked at history books of other cities.

Open Items
Pat Clark, the second son of Fay M. Clark passed away in Mesquite, Nevada on June 19, 2010 at the age of 67 years old. 
Next scheduled meeting – August 16, 2010 at 1:30 P.M. 

Jerry Siefried moved to adjourn meeting at 2:34 P.M., second by Bev Daws. Motion carried. 

__________________________

Roberta Hamdorf, Vice Chair 

ATTEST: 
________________________
Kim Downs, City Clerk
